District Board President
John Fox

TO: Whom it may concern
From: Iberia Joint Fire District
Date: 01/20/2025

Ref: Property insurance values

IBERIA JOINT FIRE DISTRICT
PO Box 46 Iberia, Oh 43325
Phone: 419-468-7555 Fax: 419-468-7555
Email- iberiafire@gmail.com
District Clerk

Nicole Goldbach

Fire Chief
Keith Beck

This letter is being written at the request of a homeowner notifying your companty of a change in fire protection in the township of
North Bloomfield. We are excited to inform you that the Iberia Joint Fire District has a second station located at the location 8798
County Road 46 Galion, Oh 44833. This station was opened on December 1, 2024, and has one fire truck at this location. The truck is
fully compliant to the NFPA standard. The truck has an 1800-gallon water tank, a 1250 GPM pump and a full set of rescue tools. It
also has a 6-man cab. This letter is set to inform your company of the changes in fire protection for the Iberia Joint Fire District. If you
have any questions regarding this change, please feel free to contact me at the contact number below.

Ryan Swank
Asst. Chief
419-210-4204 il




